
 

                                                      Registered no. 
08296921 

Friday 17th May 2024, 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
As we are coming to the end of this half term we are glad to say the choir will be 
continuing next half term. Practice will continue to take place every Wednesday after 
school from 3:15pm to 4:15pm. Being in the choir requires children to give up some of their 
free time to practice, please ensure your child is fully committed and definitely would like to 
take part before giving permission. The first rehearsal will be on Wednesday 5th June 
and will run for 5 weeks, the last practice being the 3rd of July. We would then like to 
invite parents to enjoy a showcase of the different songs we have been learning after our 
final practice, Wednesday 3rd July. More details about this will be sent out nearer the time.   
 
During these sessions we will be learning a range of different songs and practicing 
different singing techniques. We will be working towards a final showcase in July as well 
as our entry to the school’s talent show ‘Birley’s Got Talent’.  
 
We will be charging £2 per session so £10 for the full half term. This will need 
paying on school comms before Monday 3rd June for your child to secure a place.  

 

If you have any questions or concerns please don’t hesitate to get in touch. 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

Mrs Lewin, Miss Slater and Miss Else 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
 
MRS D MCAUGHEY 
 HEADTEACHER 

 


